Key City Kennel Club

PUPPY PUDDLES NEWS



No Monthly Meeting In December

Important Dates:

- January 4 Classes begin at KCKC
- January 19 KCKC Meeting
- February—KCKC Club Party—date to be determined

In Need of...Servers for Refreshments

Still in need of servers for the following months January & November in 2016

Have a Safe and Happy Holidays to You and All Your Pets

Officers & Board 2016

Secretary — Megan Hancock Treasurer — Lynn Davey

Board: Sue Erickson, Melissa Lembke, Lori Espeland, Patty Hooey, and Brian Carstensen

AKC Title Plaques For 2015

As is custom every year, award plaques will be given out to club member's dogs who earned an AKC title at our winter party. If your dog qualifies, please fill out the attached form and return it to Bruce Davey by January 10th, 2016. The information may be emailed to Bruce at bdavey122@gmail.com, be sure to include all pertinent information. Certificates of accomplishment will be given to those dogs earning working dog titles, Canine Good Citizens, NADAC or USDAA titles, or titles from other venues. Please help us celebrate you and your dog's accomplishments at the party! More information about the party to come.

Annual Dues Are Due

Club membership dues are due by the end of 2015. The dues are \$15.00/person. Please send dues to:

Lynn Davey, Treasurer 47081 Linden Lane Kasota. MN 56050

Trophies For May Show

It is time to start thinking about the trophies we sponsor for our May All-Breed Show, Obedience and Rally trials. You can find the form in last months newsletter, or you can e-mail Lori Espeland and she will get you one. Please note that the deadline is December 19, 2015. Unfortunately, we cannot have any exceptions because of deadlines imposed by Onofrio for printing premium lists. If your trophy information and payment is not received by the deadline, your name will not be included in the premium list. If you have any questions, please contact Lori.

